
[Your Name]  

[Your Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

[Email Address]  

[Phone Number]  

[Date]  

[Recipient Name]  

[Recipient Title]  

[Department/Organization Name]  

[Address]  

[City, State, Zip Code]  

Dear [Recipient Name],  

Subject: Proposal for Upgrade of Zebra Crossings in [Location/Area]  

I hope this letter finds you well. I am writing to propose an upgrade to 

the zebra crossings located at [specific locations] in [Location/Area].  

As a concerned resident and a regular user of these crossings, I have 

observed several issues that require immediate attention. These include 

[list specific problems, e.g., poor visibility, lack of signage, high 

pedestrian traffic, etc.]. Addressing these issues will not only improve 

safety but also enhance the overall experience for pedestrians. 

I propose the following upgrades for consideration:  

1. **Increased Visibility**: Install additional signage and lighting 

around the crossings to enhance visibility, especially during night or 

inclement weather. 

2. **Enhanced markings**: Refresh the paint on the zebra crossings to 

ensure they are easy to see. 

3. **Traffic Calming measures**: Implement measures such as speed bumps 

or raised crossings to slow down vehicular traffic. 

4. **Public Awareness Campaign**: Launch an awareness campaign to educate 

drivers about the significance of yielding to pedestrians at crossings. 

I believe these changes will significantly improve pedestrian safety and 

traffic flow. I would appreciate the opportunity to discuss this proposal 

further and explore potential partnerships for funding and 

implementation. 

Thank you for considering this important matter. I look forward to your 

response. 

Sincerely,  

[Your Name]  

[Your Title/Organization, if applicable] 


